NOTICE

The Moore County Clerk’s Office is Mandatory
e-filing of Civil/Probate cases effective January
1, 2016.

This means you must e-file civil or probate
records with the Moore County Clerk at this
time through efileTexas.gov

“Please be aware, there is a 52.00 fee added to
our regular filing fees for e-filed records.”

You are required to e-file effective January 1,
2016.

We are asking for your patience as we become accustomed to this new
environment and for your assistance as we move forward to the new
Mandate of Civil/Probate e-filing.



